
CAO Notes  

November 1, 2011 

 Per the Board's direction on May 24, California Prison Industry Authority (CalPIA) 
inmate crews completed the installation of 36 new polished granite grave markers at 
the Mormon Island Relocation Cemetery on Wednesday, October 19. 

 Total cost of the new markers was a little more than $15k. 
 CalPIA raised approximately $6000 to $7000 in private donations for the effort. 
 In order to facilitate the completion of the project, the county funded the difference. 
 The Board planned for this expense and included it in the September adopted 

budget. 
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